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May 20, 2019

Greetings to all Big McDonald Lake Improvement District Property Owners!

The annual meeting for the BMLID is scheduled for Saturday, June 8th — 9:00 am at the Dent
Senior Citizens Center. A copy of the meeting notice is included in this letter.

The following are current board members — Jim Yost-Engstrom Beach, Craig Johnson-Kozelnik
Beach, Lonnie Lowe-Bills Beach, Jon Lundby-Walida Heights, Rob Campbell-McDonald Shores,
Cyndy Wedryk-Engstrom Beach and Don Beck-McDonald Shores.

This year board members Donald Beck, Jim Yost & Jon Lundby have expiring terms. These
directors are completing 2 full terms on the board and according to our by-laws, cannot seek
reelection. Therefore we will need 3 new directors to step forward and seek election to the
board. The term will be for 3 years. We currently have two individuals who have declared
their intentions to serve on the board

If anyone wishes to run for one of these seats (3 year term), they need to submit their name
to me in advance of the meeting by calling me at 218-371-1691 or email me at
donbeck58@gmail.com. They also can make it known prior to the election process at the
meeting.

A copy of last year’s minutes and 2018/19 treasurer’s report will be available at the meeting.

A copy of the proposed budget for 2020 is enclosed. The budget will be discussed and voted
on at the meeting. Other important issues will also be discussed.

We look forward to your presence at the meeting. This is your opportunity to express your
opinion and give your input to the board.

Sincerely Yours,
Donald Beck, BMLID Chairman

218-371-1691
donbeck58@gmail.com







